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COUNCIL MEETING – 20 NOVEMBER 2019 
ITEM 12 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ray Godwin for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport:- 
  
“Can the Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport please tell us why a tens 
of million pound bypass into Ingleby Barwick is limited in the traffic it can take due to 
having 7.5T weight restrictions on every exit of the roundabout as it enters Ingleby 
Barwick. If Ingleby Barwick is now classed as a town and not a housing estate surely 
it must be expected to take its proportion of large goods traffic on its main artery 
roads especially when diversions are in place on the A19 and A66?”  
 


